
United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 

In Reply Refer to: 

NMNM078390X 
3105 (F0l 100) 

Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. 
Attn: Mona Binon & Julia Branson 
370 17th Street Suite 1700 
Denver, CO 80202 

Dear Ms. Binon: 

Farmington District Office 
6251 College Blvd. - Suite A 

Farmington, New Mexico 87402 
www.blm.gov/nm 

May 23, 2018 

The Encana 2018 Plan of Development for the Escrito Gallup Unit (EGU) located in San Juan 
and Rio Arriba Counties, New Mexico is approved as of May 23, 2018 because there is a plain 
to do remedial work on the Escrito Gallup Unit #10 well to potentially bring it back into 
production. Encana currently has no plans for vertical or horizontal well development within 
the unit because it is currently uneconomic to do so. 

There are no Allotted or Tribal lands within the unit and there are currently seven producing 
and two wells in shut-in status. 

If you have questions regarding the above unit, please contact me at (505) 564-7740 or 
jhewitt@blm.gov. 

Sincerely, 

ichard Fields, 
Farmington Field Manger 

cc: Commissioner of Public Lands, Santa Fe, NM (SLO) 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) 


